
 

Resumption of Business Operations for 

Nefful Malaysia (Kuching Office) 

 

The Malaysian Government has officially announced the resumption of selected 

business operations with the enforcement of strict health-related standard operating 

procedures (SOP). Nefful Malaysia Kuching office shall resume business operations 

and do our best to ensure the following standard operating procedures are put in 

place. 

 

1. Ensure separation of at least a metre to limit close contact;  

2. Walk-ins are not encouraged unless necessary, you may wish to online purchase, 

fax or email in your order form to our office instead;  

3. Reduce or avoid proximity of physical interactions e.g. Handshake and hugs;  

4. Personal data of visitors will be collected before entering the premise, for the 

purpose of contact tracing. 

5. You will be required to wear a mask, take body temperature and use the hand 

sanitizer before you enter the office premise;  

6. Visitors entering the premise is limited to 6 or fewer visitors at any one time; 

7. Do not visit the office if you are feeling unwell.  

 

 

For safe distancing to be effective, we urge everyone to take these measures seriously 

and do our part. We seek your understanding in this matter and apologize for any 

inconvenience caused. Let’s fight Covid-19 together!  
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